
 
 
 
 

Get Your Tickets Now!  
The program at the chamber’s October 21 membership meeting lunch will be a candidate forum for 
the U.S. 4th Congressional district. The chamber confirms the attendance of Pacific Green Party 
candidate Justin Filip and Republican Party candidate Monique DeSpain.  Democrat incumbent 
Congresswoman Val Hoyle and Libertarian Party candidate Dan Bahlen have been invited, but not 
confirmed.  GET TICKETS!  
 Attendees will hear directly from the candidates.  There will also be an opportunity to submit 
questions to candidates in attendance. The chamber encourages members to come prepared with 
business-related, business-relevant questions.  Also, be prepared to write your questions down. As 
most of our members are aware, the chamber will provide notecards on dining tables for attendees to 
submit questions for consideration. The chamber does not take questions from the floor during 
candidate forums.    
 Chamber membership lunches are held from 11:45 am to 1:00 pm at the Douglas County 
fairgrounds.  Advanced online ticket purchase is required.  Tickets are not sold at the door. The last 
day to purchase tickets and secure attendance is Noon on Wednesday, October 16, no 
exceptions. The chamber’s October membership meeting lunch is generously sponsored by Rogue 
Credit Union. 
 
 

“NO on Measure 118” Yard Signs Available!  
Only 12 days until ballots are mailed out for November’s general election.  The chamber has “NO on 
118” yard signs available.  If you/your business would like a sign, email me HERE!  We have ordered 
business window signs and bumper stickers and will let you know when we receive them! 
 Reminder! Measure 118 Toolkit is Available.  Last week, the Defeat the Costly Tax on Sales 
Coalition released an Outreach Toolkit for employers and coalition members. The chamber recognizes 
that for many of our members, direct engagement in political activity of any kind – either through 
communication with your employees, your customers, or vendors – requires careful consideration. 
This toolkit is intended as a resource for interested members as you think of various ways to 
communicate about Measure 118.  
 If you are interested in receiving the toolkit and associated resource documents, CLICK HERE 
and we’ll email it to you. While the “NO on Measure 118” will have a good deal of paid 
communication, this type of grassroots connectivity is vitally important. It’s trusted, it’s personal and 
it’s local.  Thank you to our members who have already reached out to get the toolkit! 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
 

Debbie 
Debra L. Fromdahl, IOM 

President & CEO 

Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce 
Douglas County Chamber of Commerce 
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received this in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the named addressee, disclosing, retaining, distributing, 
copying, using or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is prohibited.   Thank you for your cooperation.   

 

https://roseburgchamber.com/event/membership-meeting-lunch-13/
https://www.roguecu.org/
https://www.roguecu.org/
mailto:debbie@roseburgareachamber.org?subject=I%20Want%20a%20%22NO%20on%20118%22%20Yard%20Sign
mailto:debbie@roseburgareachamber.org?subject=Please%20Send%20Measure%20118%20Outreach%20Toolkit
https://roseburgchamber.com/
https://noonmeasure118.com/

